
Call for Papers:
3rd Annual University of Connecticut Graduate Conference

�e Philosophy Graduate Student Association at the University of Connecticut invite submis-
sions to our 3rd annual philosophy graduate conference. �e conference will be held 5Novem-
ber 2016. Our keynote will be Ted Sider (Rutgers). We welcome submissions in all areas of
philosophy, but particularly encourage submissions that engagewith thework of the keynote.

Deadline: 1 September 2016. We will endeavor to let everyone know whether or not they
have been accepted by the end of September.

Length: All submissions should be presentable in 30 minutes. As such, we ask that all sub-
missions be 3500 words or less (excluding footnotes and references).

Submission: Submissions should be prepared for blind review. A separate cover le�er with
your name, institution, email, paper title, word count, and abstract is required. Please
submit all documents as PDFs.

Contact: Send submissions and any questions to uconnphilosophygrad@gmail.com
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